
​Dear members,​

​The directors of the​​Association des chasseurs et​
​pêcheurs de Gould (the Club)​​would like to wish all​​an​
​enjoyable summer!​

​As​​an executive, we look forward to another year on​​the club and serving​
​the members.​

​2025 General Meeting​

​Due to the inclement weather, the 2025 General Meeting was moved from​
​March 29th to Saturday, May 3rd. We had 18 members in attendance at the​
​sign-in shack on the club.​

​To make note of from the meeting:​

​Club Membership​

​As of the meeting on May 3rd, we have room for 10 more members. Please​
​consider family, friends and previous members who you think might be a​
​good fit for our club.​

​Drive Zones and Tree stand/Mirador locations​

​The drive zones that were implemented last year on the club for the rifle​
​deer season will continue this fall.​

​A more detailed map will be shared with members and the map in the​
​sign-in shack will be updated to outline these zones. Additionally, members​
​will have access to an app, ‘Huntstand’ that outlines the zones and the​
​different tree stand locations on the club. We anticipate that this will have​
​positive effects for all club members.​

​DOMTAR​

​DOMTAR continues to be working and cutting on the club and will do so for​
​the summer and possibly into the 2025 hunting season. We will keep you​
​posted on updates with regards to their presence on the club.​



​Facebook​

​There are 2​​Facebook groups​

​The following link is the private group and is for current club members only.​
​We encourage our members to post and share pictures of activities and​
​other information. Posts are monitored. Thank you to Michel Langlois for​
​taking over the monitoring of the private Facebook group.​

​https://www.facebook.com/groups/1032009980219966​

​The following link is the PUBLIC Facebook group. It is for anyone to follow​
​and posts are​​not​​monitored.​

​https://www.facebook.com/gouldchasse​

​Work Weekend​

​The club work weekend will take place on Saturday, July 12th. Members​
​and potential new members are asked to meet at the sign-in shack at 11​
​a.m.​

​Once again this year, we are offering a $50 refund on members’ fees for​
​2026 for work done on the club. For those unable to attend the work​
​weekend yet still take the time (4 hours) to maintain the club, please record​
​the date, time and work done on the clipboard in the sign-in shack.​

​Website​

​The club website address is as follows. Updates are made as often as​
​possible with regards to the rules and regulations, newsletters and​
​upcoming meetings and events.​

​https://www.gouldchasse.com/​
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​Club Communications​

​As an executive, we are here to answer questions and to ensure people​
​are satisfied with their membership and the functioning of the club.​
​Executive members’ email addresses and phone numbers are below.​
​Thank-you and be well!​
​Directors of Association des chasseurs et pêcheurs de Gould​

​Robert Oliver​ ​450- 829- 3379​ ​123roboliver@gmail.com​
​William Oliver​ ​514- 246- 8889​ ​admin@gouldchasse.com​
​Ricky Coates​ ​819- 884- 2183​ ​sherri.coates@yahoo.ca​
​Michel Langlois​ ​819- 943- 4220​ ​michel.langlois170457@gmail.com​
​Guy Walker​ ​438- 398- 6970​ ​gnmwalker@gmail.com​
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